Reif, Maizie L - DNR

From: Neste, David E - DNR

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 11:37 AM

To: ‘john.scrabis@lanxess.com'

Subject: Specialty Chem Products Corp (BRRTS # 02-38-000186)
Attachments: 20161221_99_Case_Status_Summary.pdf

Mr. Scrabis,

| received your letter dated June 18, 2018. Thank you for taking the time to respond to my request for additional
information.

After receiving your letter and reviewing the site file, there does not appear to be any additional site investigation
warranted related to these releases. As you are aware, there are much larger issues at the Tyco facility! The case is
closable; however, the reason it has not been closed is that an updated closure request was not submitted in 2014. An
updated, complete closure request would address all the outstanding issues as outlined in the December 21, 2016 email
from Kristen DuFresne (attached).

The current closure form can be found here. With a complete closure request, | believe this can be moved to closure.
If you have any questions or wish to discuss further, my contact information is below.

Thanks and have a good weekend,
Dave

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Dave Neste

Hydrogeoloist — Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, Wl 54313-6727
Phone: (920) 424-0399

Cell Phone: (920) 362-2072

Fax: (920) 662-5413

david.neste@wisconsin.gov

.. ma g
dnr.wi.gov

£ =i £Y

a-n



